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To:  Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 

From: Sid Grant 

Date:  October 16, 2019 

 

cc: Brad Hunt, Diana Sircar, Kristen Streeter, Jennifer Villines, Rachael Freeman 

 

Re:  Interlocal Agreement with City of Coppell for School Resource Officers for Campuses 

Located in the City of Coppell 

 

The City of Coppell is renewing our Interlocal Agreement for school resource officers for our 

schools located within the City of Coppell. 

 

The City will provide school resource officers for our secondary schools with each middle school 

officer being responsible for the elementary schools feeding the respective middle school. 

 

The City pays for one hundred percent of the cost of the school resource officers.  

 

CISD’s attorney, Chad Timmons with Abernethy, Roeder, has reviewed and approved this 

Agreement as to form.  Nothing in this Agreement has changed from the arrangement with the 

City in prior years. 
 

 

RECOMMENDATION: That the Coppell ISD Board of Trustees approve an “Interlocal 

Agreement for School Resource Officers” with the City of Coppell for placement in the Coppell 

ISD schools located within the City of Coppell for the 2019-20 school year. 


